
 

  www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk 
 

Chief Executive Gillian Beasley 

Dear Resident 
  
Fenny Lane, Meldreth - Surface Water Drainage Scheme 
 
I am writing to advise you that the County Council intends to undertake repairs to the surface 
water drainage system at the junction of Fenny Lane, High Street and North End. Works are 
programmed to start week commencing 15th August 2022 for approximately 5 weeks. We will 
be carrying out essential maintenance works to the underground pipework, clearing road 
gullies and carrying out CCTV surveys on the existing drainage system.  
 
Due to the nature of the works, it will be necessary to close Fenny Lane and North End to 
Through traffic. Vehicle access to businesses and properties situated within the works area will 
be maintained wherever possible, however, due to the nature of the works some delays are 
likely to occur. Local diversions will be via Whitecroft Rd and the High St, with the main 
diversion via Whaddon Gap, Wimpole, Orwell and Shepreth 
 
Please be aware that there will be some noise associated with the works which is 
unavoidable. We will endeavour to keep disruption to an absolute minimum.  

 
If you require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me using the 
information provided at the top of this letter. 

  
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
 
Paul Drwal 
Project Engineer 
Highway Projects and Road Safety Team 

 
 
 

My ref: 30CPX03192  

  

Your ref:  

Date:  

Contact: Paul Drwal 
Telephone: 0345 045 5212 

E Mail: Local.projects@cambridgeshire.gov.uk 
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Fenny Lane / High Street 
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